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2/27/2022 

Good Evening Barker Learning Community, 
 
As you may have heard, earlier today Governor Hochul lifted the mask mandate for schools effective this coming 
Wednesday, March 2, 2022. 
 
As such, students, staff, and visitors of the Barker Central School District will need to continue wearing masks this 
week on Monday and Tuesday.  As of Wednesday masks will no longer be required.   
 
We know that this topic continues to be divisive and there are many who will wish to continue wearing masks 
after the mandate is lifted.  Any individual who wishes to wear a mask may continue to do so.  As always, the 
expectation is to treat everyone with respect regardless of their desire to wear a mask or not and we will continue 
to follow the regulations set forth by New York State and our Code of Conduct as we maintain the best 
environment possible for all who enter our doors. 
 
We would like thank everyone for your continued support and flexibility with this ever changing situation.   
 
If you have any questions about this upcoming change, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Jacob L. Reimer       
Superintendent   
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